
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/30/2011 4:13:33 PM

Melendez, Ernesto (emesto.melendez@cpuc.ca.gov)
mwt@cpuc.ca.gov (mwt@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); skh@cpuc.ca.gov 
(skh@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Diablo Canyon Power Plant Tour

Hi Ernie, hope all is well with you.

I'm revisiting your office in regards to Brian Cherry's invitation to Comr Florio for a sight tour of PG&E's 
Diablo Canyon Power Plant. If the Commissioner and his staff are interested in a tour, please let me 
know of his date(s) of availability and I will coordinate with the DCPP personnel to set the sight tour.

Herein, I've attached PG&E's Diablo Canyon Power Plant Visitor Information for Commissioner's review.

«...»

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any question you may have regarding this subject. Thank you 
kindly for your attention.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations
Redacted

From: Cherry, Brian K

Sent: Nonday, April 04, 2011 10:51 AN

NFl@cpuc.ca.gov; cjs@cpuc.ca.gov; Nark Ferron (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) 
] Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Allen, Neredith

To:

Cc: I Redacted

Subject: Diablo Canyon Tour

Commissioners - PG&E operates the 2100 MW Diablo Canyon Nuclear Generating Station in San Luis 
Obispo. I would like to extend an invitation to you and your staffs, schedules permitting, to visit the 
station at your convenience. If you are interested in scheduling a visit, my assistant | Redacted | 
Redacte will handle all arrangements. The drive to Diablo Canyon from San Francisco is approximately 
3 1/2 to 4 hours. There is also an airport in San Luis Obispo and the drive to the plant takes
approximately 15 minutes.

SB GT&S 0662832
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